
 

                                                                                   

 

Dear Field Hockey Friends, 

 

On behalf of the LA Tigers Sports Club and the Guru Nanak Field Hockey Tournament Committee, it is with 

great regret that due to unfortunate circumstances that the LA Tigers Sports Club is unable to host the Guru 

Nank Field Hockey Tournament on Labor Day weekend 2023.  We are saddened to make this 

announcement, but the L.A. Tigers Sports Club is working diligently to remedy this situation and continue to 

host the tournament, as we have for the last 42 years.  We appreciate the interest shown by players and teams 

in attending the tournament and hope to see everyone in the near future. The tournament that was scheduled 

to take place this September 2nd to the 4th, 2023 will have to reconvene hopefully next year over the Labor 

Day weekend at the latest.     

 

We always have appreciated your support, and hope that you can join us in the future to help us resume the 

celebration of being able to host the 43rd Guru Nanak Field Hockey Tournament.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Manjinder “Rinku” Bhamber 

President 

Guru Nanak Hockey Tournament 

 


